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What’s Up?
The first quarter of the school year is nearly to a

close! Alongside our studies, we’ve taken some time
to practice some yoga (see our student and teacher

in crow pose above) We’ve explored topics of
people’s best furry friend, a person’s needs, wants,

and values, and their goals and decisions. We’ve
even looked in depth at the various regions around

the United States. Our quarter was punctuated
recently by a day trip to our local library!

What’s Next?
We have two upcoming trips in our future for next quarter. Helping
with a creek restoration project will get us out of the classroom and
into nature. Additionally, our class is hoping to take part in a glass-
blowing class! In class, we’re taking a look at personal finance and
budgeting, starting our new class novel, and looking at our place in

the vastness of our universe in our upcoming astronomy unit!
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